
February 03, 2020 
 

Good afternoon everyone,  
 
Here is an update on Galesburg EAA Chapter 1643. We are looking forward to hosting our 
first Chapter meeting on Saturday February 29th at the Galesburg Airport starting at 3:00pm! Please feel 
free to share this information with anyone you think might be interested!  
 
We have now entered "Phase 2" of the formation of the EAA Chapter. What this means, is we are now a 
provisional EAA chapter and can hold regular meetings, however we can not hold events such as Young 
Eagles Rallies or Fly-Ins, just yet. Phase 2 includes adopting a set of bylaws, applying for incorporation 
as a non-profit with Illinois and other various tasks.  
 
We have set up a new Chapter email, EAA1643@gmail.com, and future newsletters and chapter emails 
will be sent from this address, so please check your email spam folder in the future if you feel that you are 
not receiving Chapter emails. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing everyone on the 29th, don't hesitate to reach out if you have any 
questions.  
 
 
Thank you! 
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